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Sir,
Please acknowledge upon receipt of this email.
Thank you. Regards

PENRO Romblon

s Republic of the Philippines
§ Department of Environment and Natural Resources
e MIMAROPA Region
unn-_’F PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
404

MEMORANDUM

FOR FELIX S, MIRASOL, JR., CESO IV
OIC Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Bldg. Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

THRU DONNA MAYOR-GORDOVE, CESO IV
Assistant Regional Director
For Management Services

FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer
DENR PENRO
Odiongan, Romblon

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR CLEARANCE ON RADIO GUESTING AND
OTHER MEDIA PRONOUNCEMENT

DATE August 01,2023

In line with Memorandum No. 2022- 501 of Hon. Secretary Ma. Antonia Yulo Loyzaga,
the undersigned is respectfully requesting a written clearance to represent PENRO Romblon
for an interview through radio guesting as well as other media pronouncement with regard to
the office’s plans, programs, and operations. As the media relations network serves as an
avenue for us to widely disseminate DENR’s targets and activities, we are taking this
opportunity to our advantage.

For consideration and approval, please.

PENRO Romblon



